Office of the
Town Manager

535 Park Avenue

Lake Park, FL 33403
Phone: (561) 881-3304
Fax: (561) 881-3314

www.lakeparkflorida.gov

Date: February 7, 2017 ,

To: All Bidders for the Town of Lake Park Request for
Proposals #102-2017

From: John D’ Agostino, Town Manager

Subject: NOTICE OF INTENT FOR THE EVALUATION
COMMITTEE TO RECOMMEND THREE
HIGHEST RANKED FIRMS TO THE TOWN
COMMISSION FOR SELECTION.

The Town of Lake Park is announcing its intention to recommend the three

highest ranked firms for Lobbyist Services to the Town Commission. The

Town Commission will take up the selection of one of the Three Highest

Rank Firms at their Meeting on Wednesday, February 15, 2017. The

award shall be effective upon selection by the Town Commission

(pursuant to the successful negotiation of a contract).

The Evaluation Committee is recommending to the Commission three of
the highest ranked firms for Commission selection. They are:
ACKERMAN LLP, GRAY ROBINSON and BECKER & POLIAKOFF.
The Three Firms are all responsible, responsive and meet all of the

requirements and criteria set forth in the Request for Proposals.

This “Notice of Award” of the selected firm will be issued within twenty

four hours after a vote of the Commission. A tabulation of the bid/proposal

results, has been posted by the Town Clerk on the Town’s website.

All bidders have the right to protest this intention to award. Please refer to
Section 2-252 of the Town’s Purchasing Policy, in particular subsection
(a) Right to Protest, and subsection (b) Notice, for instructions in filing a

protest.

On behalf of the Town, we would like to thank all bidders who expressed
an interest in this contract and for taking the time to prepare and submit a

bid.

cc:  »Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk
Blake Rane, Finance Director



